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Sunday fire deemed suspicious by investigators 
(KAIR)--Jackson County authorities are calling a Sunday evening house fire
suspicious.

According to a news release issued by Jackson County Sheriff Tim Morse,
multiple 911 calls were received ten minutes before 7:00 regarding the fire at 301
Highland Street, in Denison.

The Holton Fire Department and the Sheriff’s Office, responded to the scene,
with the house found to be fully engulfed in flames.

Firefighters battled the blaze, and were able to extinguish it, saving the structure.

The home was not occupied at the time of the fire, and no injuries are reported.

Investigators and firefighters remained on the scene through the early morning
hours of Monday.

The investigation is continuing, overseen by the Kansas State Fire Marshal’s
Office and the Sheriff’s Office.

Anyone with information regarding the fire is asked to call 785-364-2251.
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